
  CATHOLIC BISHOPS’ CONFERENCE OF ENGLAND AND WALES 
 39 Eccleston Square, London SW1V 1BX 

 

  DEPARTMENT OF DIALOGUE AND UNITY 
 

Tel:  020 7901 4853 Fax:  020 7901 4821 Email:  Katharina.Smith-Muller@cbcew.org.uk 

Catholic Trust for England and Wales  company no. 4734592 registered charity no. 1097482 

www.catholicchurch.org.uk/interreligious 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends 

 

 

It is my pleasure to forward to you the message which the Pontifical Council for 

Interreligious Dialogue has sent to the Sikh community for the Feast of Guru 

Nanak Jayanti 2015. 

 

 

As you will see Cardinal Tauran focusses this year on the importance of the  

family.  Concern for the family and promotion of the family must surely be an area 

for vital  collaboration and common witness between people of faith. 

 

 

I commend the Cardinal’s reflections to you and add my own greetings and those 

of the Catholic community in England and Wales 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

+Kevin McDonald 

 

Director of the Office for Interreligious Relations 

 

Catholic Bishops Conference of England and Wales 

                                                    

 

 
 


